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Non-Public Minutes-4 

Selectboard 

Monday, January 11, 2021 

 

Selectboard members present via Zoom: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Ron Olsen, 

Drew Kellner and Dana Ketchen along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

2021 Pay for Fire Chief 

Brendan asked if Board members want to meet with the fire wards to discuss the 

proposed 2021 pay increase.  Drew said yes, in non-public.  Brendan said he will look 

for a date for the meeting.  Drew said he wants to get the fire wards’ rationale for the 

chief’s pay increase.  He said they may have done research on pay of fire chiefs at 

comparable other towns and if our current pay is not competitive, we need to be open to 

an increase. 

  

 

 

___________________ __________________ _____________________ 

Brendan Denehy  Eddie Arnold   Ron Olsen 

 

 

 

___________________  __________________ 

Drew Kellner   Dana Ketchen 
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